
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
2019 Budget Hearing Minutes:  September 20, 2018 

 
 

The Directors of the Colorado County Groundwater Conservation District met on September 20, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

at 910 Milam Street, Columbus. A quorum to conduct business was declared present. 

 

Directors Present: Tom Kelley, Andy Labay, Mary Stavinoha, Sam Parks, Larry Solansky, Travis Wegenhoft 

Directors Absent:   Russell Trefny 

Staff Present:        Jim Brasher, Kim Kansteiner 

Guests:      Katie Kunz, Rowdy Kunz  

 

 

Director Kelley called the Public Hearing to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 

There were no public comments or presentations.  

 

GM Brasher gave an overview of the proposed 2019 Budget in the amount of $217,260. Director Wegenhoft 

moved to approve the 2019 Budget as presented. The motion was seconded. The motion carried. 

 

Director Kelley adjourned the Public Hearing at 7:04 p.m. 

 

Minutes submitted by:  Kim Kansteiner, Office Manager 

 

Meeting minutes approved:  

 

 

______________________________________   _____________________________ 

                   Sam Parks, Secretary      Date 
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